
 
Ilex glabra (Inkberry) 

  

ZONE III PLANT EXCHANGE 2021 
Hedges at the Edges of the Marsh 

 
The Garden Club of Lawrence will host the GCA’s Zone III meeting from June 21-23, 2021.  The 
program begins at the Rock Hall Museum in Lawrence, one of the finest pre-Revolutionary War 
historic houses on Long Island.  A signature project of the Garden Club of Lawrence is the 
recreation of renowned landscape architect Alice Ireys’ garden design for the Rock Hall Museum. 
Important elements of her plan include shrubs that grow well at the edges of the marsh, including 
Ilex glabra (Inkberry) and Teucrium chamaedrys (Germander).  

 
Each club is asked to bring three shrubs to the Plant Exchange from any of the recommendations 
below, ideally propagated by three different growers. 
 

Clethra alnifolia (Sweet Pepperbush) 
Ilex glabra (Inkberry) 

Myrica pensylvanica (Bayberry) 
Teucrium chamaedrys (Germander) 

 
Propagation generated from cuttings is recommended during the spring to fall time period, 
depending on the specific shrub species.  Entries must be propagated by October 31, 2020. 

 
Teucrium chamaedrys (Germander) 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Plant Exchange Co-Chairs: 

Anita Brickell, GC of Lawrence Horticulture Chair, (ajarmin@aol.com) and Jane Keegan, jkeegan48@aol.com. 
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